
Invitation to RES’ 2015 STEM FAIR 

WHAT? RES’ STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics) Fair 

WHO? Family members of RES’ K-5 Students 

WHEN? April 1st, 2015 from 1:00-2:30 p.m. 

WHERE? Rexton Elementary School classrooms 

WHY? To celebrate & learn with our students 

ADMISSION? Non-perishable food item for our local Food Bank 

  

19 School Street,  

Rexton, NB 

Rexton Elementary 

School 

Due to the mountain-high snowbanks in Rexton Elementary’s entry 

way, it is crucial that all parents/staff/visitors be reminded of 

RES’ safety procedures: 

1. Drivers who enter our school building, MUST park their vehicles 

in RES’  parking lot (NOT in front of our school OR in RES’ Drop-Off  Zone). 

 

2. RES’ Drop-Off Zone is only to be used if you are dropping off your child (it’s our Kiss & 

Drive Away zone). PLEASE DO NOT PARK IN OUR DROP-OFF ZONE. (this      

procedure is applicable both in the mornings and in the afternoons).  

 

3. If you are dropping off your child in our Drop-Off Zone PLEASE 

insist that your child exits from the left-hand side of 

your vehicle (right onto the sidewalk NOT in the line of 

bus/vehicle traffic).  

  

4. When you drive into our school entry-way and want to drop-off your child, please remember 

to drive up to the top of the Drop-Off Zone thus permitting others to park behind 

you (otherwise your vehicle might be preventing our busses, other parents, and staff from 

entering our  entry-way).  

5. DRIVE VERY CAUTIOUSLY & SLOWLY when you are driving into our school 

entry-way… adults are able to see around obstacles far more than our small 

children can! 

Thank-you for collaborating with us to ensure the safety of all of our young learners!!   

CRITICAL SAFETY REMINDERS 

Phone: 506-523-7152 

Fax: 506-523-7464 

“Check”-out RES’ 2014-

2015 School Improvement 

Plan on our website (click 

on School Plan).  

 

RES’ March 2015 

Newsletter Student Ballot 

Question:  

(Please clip & return to the 

school by March 31st for a 

chance to win prizes):  

When are adults allowed 

to park in RES’ Drop-Off 

Zone? 

____________________ 

Student’s Name: 

____ _______________ 

 

Class: _____ 

We’re on the Web @ 

http://rextonelementary.nbed.nb.ca/ 

Anglophone School 

District North  

Storm Line:  

523-0900  

  
 
 
 
 
 

Spencer Lawson is making his 
move during chess club time! 

 

 

 

Rexton Elementary School students and staff commemorated the 

2015 international Pink Shirt Anti-Bullying Day by wearing pink on 

Thursday, February 26th. 

RES’ 2015 PINK SHIRT 

We’re Organizing a  

B-I-N-G-O! 

RES’ Library & Learning 

Commons Committee will 

be hosting a B-I-N-G-O 

on Friday, April 10th 

from 1:00-1:50 p.m. 

Details and BINGO cards 

are slated to come home 

with your child on 

Wednesday, March 25th. 
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School Mission: To encourage the development of each student’s full      
potential by nurturing a love of learning and fostering respect for the 
uniqueness of each individual through a safe and friendly school community. 

https://openclipart.org/detail/171717/bingo-by-gnokii
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On Tuesday, April 7th RES’ Grades 3-5 students will be  

attending the Theatre New Brunswick Young Company  

presentation entitled: “The Eighth Fire” at Bonar Law  

Memorial. Permission slips will be sent home with our  

Grades 3-5  students when the plans for this event are  

finalized.   

 

“The Eighth Fire tells the story of two modern day children 
who set off on a journey to reconnect with their ancestors 
and find themselves in a magical, expansive world.  

This adventure story for audiences of all ages speaks to the transformative nature  

of family, culture and the  subsequent power of the natural world…and our place  

within it.” (http://www.tnb.nb.ca/the-indigenous-peoples-project/) 

This year’s Heritage Week 
was held from February 9th-

16th. This year’s theme was 

Hope Restored AND we  

marked the 50th anniversary 

of our Canadian & New 

Brunswick flags. 

 

Rexton Elementary kicked 

off this year’s Heritage 

Week celebrations with a 

school-wide Assembly AND 

on Tuesday, February 10th  

Jingle Dancers performed 

for us (the group was     

composed of former &     

current RES students!).    

 

Thursday, February 12th  

was Red & White Day and 

RES students also created     

Valentines for the           

residences of Rexton’s Lions 

Nursing Home.  

Our annual  flag raising    

ceremony was held on    

Tuesday, February 17th.   

“O Canada, we stand on 

guard for thee”! 

RES’ 2015 Heritage Week 

Theatre New Brunswick Young Company Presentation 

IMPORTANT   

ANNOUNCEMENT:  

 There will be  

no school  

for students on 

March 27th    

  because of      

Parent/Teacher and 

NBTA Professional       

Development meetings. 

RES’ 2015  

Teddy Bear Picnic 

Every year, RES hosts 

a Teddy Bear Picnic 

for the students who 

will be entering     

Kindergarten in the 

fall. This year’s picnic 

will be held on   

Thursday, April 9th.       

Therefore, RES’    

current Kindergarten 

students will not have 
school on Thursday, 

April 9th. 
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Collage of RES’ 2015 Winter Fest Fun!  
 

Bubble Gum Day Contest! 

Tug-of-War 
Event 

Hurray for Sock-Hops! 

Dancing  
Divas! 

Socks 
on, Sock-

Hop 
ready! 

Sockless Shoes @                
the Sock-Hop! 

Slippin’ & sliding! 

RES Students 
Have Talent!! 

          Skating in Elsipogtog! 

Talented Starfish! 


